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MEET THE TEAM ñ a goodbye message from Katy B  

Hi, my name is Katy and I have been with the Brighton Early Intervention Team for the past 4 

years. I was with the Hailsham Team for 5 years prior to that and I have also worked for short-

er spells in other Early Intervention teams across the Trust  as well.  

My core trade, so to speak, is as an Occupational Therapist (OT) and this training has helped me 

when working with people who have a variety of needs who may require different approaches 

and styles. OT for me is a creative and adaptable vocation and, as I come from an imaginative 

family, I appreciate any excuse to flex some arty muscles!  

Within our ethos here in Early Intervention are the principles of being hopeful, flexible, respon-

sive and also enabling. In essence, we all work here to help individuals through their recovery, 

whatever form this takes.  

Being a part of this city team has allowed us the freedoms to share ideas from not just our colleagues but also from you to t hink 

about ways we can use the resources within and around Brighton as well as within our own service. The intention being that th is 

will help link individuals up to whatõs going on to help you feel a part of society and regain meaningful roles, interests and occupa-

tions again. 

Having a team with different backgrounds, styles and disciplines really helps when we are working out ways to engage and unde r-

stand peopleõs experiences. In many subtle ways, it helps us work alongside you and your families to define your own needs and 

recovery goals. With all honesty, I have to say that Early Intervention is an incredible place to work and I have loved the s tyl e 

and ethos here. I thought it would be nice to put myself forward for this monthõs newsletter as itõs an opportunity to bring anoth-

er perspective and to say farewell and thanks as I move away from the area and onto a new role myself later this month.  

Perhaps some people who read this may share the same anxieties I do with the prospect of transition, change and endings. I th ink 

it is a very normal reaction, especially when you have felt supported and reassured by certain people in your life (you as in dividu-

als, us as clinicians, your family and friends all in that mix maybe at some time or another) which it why I decided to menti on it 

here.  

I donõt have anything particularly ground-breaking  to say about it but hope that the acknowledgement that itõs tough might be a 

start. Itõs often on our minds as team members as we are aware that can often have quite intensive periods of support with you 

and that things change day to day (some days are better than others). Youõll probably have examples in your own past where, if 

you think back, you might recall times of change or an ending that was tricky but you navigated through it somehow.  

In our family nights, much of our chats seem to be about how to find ways to adapt to change and develop resilience and copin g 

strategies to help make things feel a bit more ok. Sometimes, change can be destabilising or a trigger, other times, an oppor tun ity 

to something in a different way.  

Iõm  amazed at what Iõve seen people achieve and cope with in the time I have worked in the service. Itõs awesome so see and, fo r 

me, just goes to show how that (and I risk sounding a bit cheesy here) recovery is possible, takes many forms and can people fin d 

meaning in their lives. I wish you well and thank you so much for having me!  

òYou canõt stop the waves, but you can learn how to surf.ó 

          -  Jon Kabat - Zinn 



MONTHLY FAMILY AND FRIENDS NIGHT  

 

Our next night will be held on:  
 

Wednesday 1st May 2019  

18:00 - 19:30  

at The Aldrington Centre,  

35 New Church Road, Hove, BN3 4AG  
 

 

 

 

 

An opportunity for family and friend carers to join us for 

peer support and wellbeing advice.  

 

If you would like more information, send us your details 

to: spnt.brightoneip@nhs.net  

 
The night is facilitated by EIP 

team members including our Carer 

Peer Worker Don Robertson:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

           WHATõS ON THIS MONTH? 

          GROUPS 

We run regular groups each week:  

ôOut and About Wednesdaysõ @ 14:00  

õTennis Thursdaysõ @ 12:00 

All welcome!  

 

If youõre interested and would like to receive text message      

invites, just ask your lead practitioner.  

 

Here are a few of the things weõve been up to... 

. 

GETTING INVOLVED  

 

Weõre keen to involve service users, carers, families and 

friends who have any ideas for future content or would be 

interested in co -producing this 

newsletter with us.  

You can email us at 

spnt.brightoneip@nhs.net ! 

SERVICE HOURS & CONTACTS  

 

The EIP office is open Monday to Friday 9 -5 

Office telephone number: 0300 304 0064  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need support when our office is closed, you can 

call the Sussex Mental Healthline on  

0300 5000 101  

or  

Mental Health Rapid Response Service (MHRRS) on 0300 

304 0078  
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